










MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 

LINN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 4, 2022 

Commissioner Sprenger encouraged Ms. Sanchez and the City to look for possible 
grant options to do the economic impact study. She indicated, at the last legislative 
session, there was a lot of money allocated for homelessness. Commissioner Tucker 
stated that the County had offered a grant writer to the City of Sweet Home and 
recommended that she talk with Ray Towry, Sweet Home City Manager. 

Commissioner Nyquist asked if there was anyone wanting to testify either telephonically 
or in person. There was no one wishing to testify. 

Commissioner Nyquist closed the Public Hearing. 

Commissioner Tucker stated that there was concern about a Resolution & Order listed 
on today's agenda and asked that it be pulled and put back on the agenda when the 
time seemed right. There being no objection, Agenda Item No. 18-B was pulled from 
the Agenda. 

B. Resolution & Order 2022-018 In the matter of a hearing on and the approval of the 
transfer of real property to the City of Sweet Home. (This item was removed from the
Agenda). 

19. Adjournment. There being no other business to come before the Board; the Board 
of Commissioners meeting was adjourned at 10:37 a.m. by unanimous consent.

The next regular public meeting of the Board of Commissioners is scheduled at 9:30 
a.m. on Tuesday, January 11, 2022.

For Board of Commis 
Marsha Meyer 

LINN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
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